M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Maria Brown, Chairperson



Board Members

DATE:
August 3, 2016
RE:
2016 KIP Memorandum of Understanding
The Kentucky Incentives for Prevention (KIP) Survey is part of the Governor’s Youth Substance Abuse Prevention Initiative.  The KIP survey to assess the extent of alcohol, drug, and tobacco use among 11 to 18-year-olds throughout Kentucky, and to evaluate the impact of prevention efforts aimed at reducing substance use. This valuable information is widely used to improve programs for Kentucky’s youth.

The KIP survey provides information about student self-reported use of substances (e.g., within last 30 days, last year), student perceptions about substance use (e.g., level of risk, peer and parent disapproval), and perceived accessibility of substances in the community. The data from the 2014 KIP survey helped to inform our Mental Health and Hope4 Boone County work.
I have attached a copy of Memorandum of Understanding for your reference.


I recommend the board approve 2016 KIP Memorandum of Understanding, as presented
